
 

 

Dear Colleague, 
 
I am writing to share details of an exciting opportunity for pupils currently in Year 11 who may be considering Sixth 
Form options for September 2026. 
 
At Loughborough Grammar School, we are proud to offer the Sir Thomas White Scholarship, a prestigious award 
designed to provide ambitious and talented young people with access to the many academic and co-curricular 
opportunities available at our school. 
 
The Scholarship is open to students from state schools in the Leicestershire/Rutland region who demonstrate: 

• Strong academic potential Excellent academic abilities with GCSE predictions of 7-9 in all subjects. 
• Location Students must be transferring from a state school. They must have lived in the 

Leicestershire/Rutland area for at least 2 years. 
• Finance Students must come from a household where it would otherwise be impossible for them to afford 

to be educated at an independent school.  
 

We would be most grateful if you could bring this opportunity to the attention of your Year 11 students and their 
parents. Full details of eligibility criteria, the application process, and deadlines are available if required.  
 
In addition, students and families are warmly invited to our Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 16 October 2025, 
where they will be able to meet staff and current scholars, explore our facilities, and find out more about the Sir 
Thomas White Scholarship. Please use the link below to register for the event.  
Sixth Form Open Evening | Loughborough Grammar School 
 
Should you or your students have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 
grammar.admissions@lsf.org or by telephone on 01509 233233 (Option 3). 
 
Thank you very much for helping us to ensure that local young people are aware of this life-changing opportunity. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

https://lsf.org/grammar/admissions/sixth-form-open-evening/

